
To: Texas Workers’ Compensation System Participants 
Designated Doctors 
Certifying Doctors 

From: Mary Landrum, Deputy Commissioner of Health and Safety 

Date: October 25, 2023 

RE:  Increase in Fees for Designated Doctor and Certifying Doctor Training 

The Texas Department of Insurance, Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) will 
increase fees for designated doctor and certifying doctor required and optional training 
courses, webinars, and workshops starting calendar year 2024. The increased fees will 
help cover the cost of hosting the training sessions, which includes registration and 
application fees for continuing medical education.  

Please visit the TDI website for all designated doctor and certifying doctor training 
information at www.tdi.texas.gov/alert/event/dd.html. 

http://www.tdi.texas.gov/alert/event/dd.html

